VILLAGE BUDGET MEETING APRIL 3, 2023
The budget meeting was called to order by President Johnston at 7:00.
Present were Johnston, Hedge, Brown, Jacobs, Lee, Bovee, and Grubbs. Clerk Mullane was absent. Trustee Brown took the minutes.
President Johnston opened the floor for discussion on the budget.
Lori DeLine questioned the raising of the refuse. Denver explained the increase. Lori also questioned the increase in the park and maintenance line. Denver explained there was an increase in cost of mowing.
Steve DeLine Il questioned why there is a line for planting trees. He said wouldn't it be better to put that money into cutting and trimming of trees. Denver told him there is $5500 in the major street fund and $3000 in the local street fund for the cutting and trimming of trees and that a council member suggested putting money in for replanting of trees.
Johnston asked if council members had any questions concerning the budget. There were no questions from the council members. Grubbs motion to adjourn, Jeffrey 2nd. Motion carried.
Adjourned 7:18 p.m. 
Trustee, Cathy Brown

